
 
 
 

 

17th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/carer 
 

 
Smoking and Vaping on school property 
 
This is a reminder to all parents that there is an absolute ban on smoking and vaping in the school 
grounds at drop-off and collection time. Can you please pass this message on to all of the people 
who have collection responsibilities for your children. Visitors who choose to smoke or vape on 
school property will be issued with a ban from coming into the school grounds.  
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 

 
Mr K OIa 
Head of School 


